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Acela Carr has been a member of the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District team since 1988, when she joined 
the custodial staff at Homer Intermediate School.  
Currently, Acela serves as custodian at Homer Middle 
School. 
 
Acela has become a valued member of the Homer Middle 
School staff.  According to school principal Glen 
Szymoniak, “Ms. Carr truly loves working with young 
people and is a good role model for students.” 
 
Acela takes her custodial responsibilities very seriously 
and is dedicated to the upkeep and beautification of 
Homer Middle School.  Upon entering the school it is quite 
noticeable that someone there has a green thumb; that 
someone would be Acela Carr.  She is very aware of 
safety concerns and takes proactive measures to insure 
the safety of all who enter the school grounds. Acela 
takes great pride in her work and it shows! 
 
Please join the Board of Education in honoring Acela Carr 
with a Golden Apple Award in recognition of her 
outstanding service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
District.   
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